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Regarding Proposal for the use of Foldscope as a Research Tool
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Foldscope <foldscope.dbt@nic.in> Tue 20 Mar, 2018 at 5:02 PM
To: rajunl@gmail.com

Dear Dr. N. L. Raju,

We are pleased to inform you that your application titled “Prevalence of bacterial pathogens from roof-harvested rain
water tanks and awareness of its health risks in school Children of tribal Communities in Karbi Anglong ” received under
DBT's programme “Proposal for the use of Foldscope as a research tool” has been approved for funding by the
Department of Biotechnology, Ministry of Science and Technology, Govt. of India.

The Department has granted Rs 8.00 lakhs for a period of 1 year for implementation of the project. The grant will be
disbursed by NER-BPMC/BCIL in two installments. The second installment will be released after 6 months, subject to
submission of scientific progress report of the use of Foldscopes and utilization of the funds.

A workshop will be oragnised in the week of 16th April 2018, for training on assembly and use of Foldscope at New
Delhi. Foldscopes will also be disbursed during this workshop. The TA/DA and Logistics support for the meeting is to
be met from the travel grant as provided under your project.

We look forward to seeing you at the workshops. Please drop a line in confirmation for your participation in the
workshop latest by April 2, 2018, so that necessary arrangements can be made.

With best regards,
Department of Biotechnology
Foldscope Team

CC:--
1) Dr. Shailja V. Gupta, Scientist ‘G’, DBT
2) Dr. Vaishali Panjabi, Scientist ‘D', DBT
Foldscope <foldscope.dbt@nic.in> Fri 23 Mar, 2018 at 11:43 AM

To: rajunl@gmail.com
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nl raju <rajunl@gmail.com> Fri 23 Mar, 2018 at 12:13 PM
To: Foldscope <foldscope.dbt@nic.in>

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Thank you for your mail.
I would like to attend and participate in the FoldScope workshop to be held on 16th April 2018 in New Delhi.

Thanks and kind regards,
Raju NL
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